
I hope that everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday weekend. We have two
upcoming events that you may be interested in. The first one is our first listening session
on December 10th at 5 pm at the Plumbers Union at 4801 F Street. See the flyer below for
the information. We plan to use the information from these listening sessions for upcoming
negotiations and we want your voice to be heard.

The second opportunity is tomorrow evening to learn more about saving money with your
membership. See the flyer below for more information.

Have a wonderful three weeks of school.

Kathy Poehling
President
Omaha Education Association
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